
 

Frequently Asked Questions (For Carlos’ page) 
  
Q. Will legal problems lead Atlas to shut down? 

1. The mounting legal action at S&W Atlas Metals Inc. could lead to the business 
closing down or moving to another site. A metal recycling business should 
neither be near a school nor in a residential area because of threats to human 
health. With more court dates in the coming months, we expect to learn more 
about the company’s plans.  

  
Q. When will the Los Angeles Unified lawsuit be resolved? 

A. The lawsuit was filed in 2020, and while there has been progress, the case is 
still pending. We are pushing for a resolution and hope one emerges later this 
year. Keep watching jordanhighschool.net for when it happens. 

  
Q. With the new school year beginning, are any changes expected at Jordan High? 

A. Atlas’ operations have significantly decreased over the past 6 months due to 
our efforts and those of the District Attorney and the community. We expect them 
to continue to decrease over the next six months.  

  
Q. How can students and residents help? 

A. Yes, you can help by staying in touch and getting involved. Attend meetings 
with community groups, call elected officials about Atlas, and spread news about 
the latest updates at jordanhighschool.net. You also are welcome to reach us 
with any questions. 

  
Have a question about where things stand between Atlas and Jordan High School? 
Please call xxx-xxxx or send an email to xxxxxxxxxxx@lausd.net. Your question will be 
answered by email and perhaps posted on this page. 


